
The current Recreation Facilities Development Plan was developed and
implemented in August 2016 addressing community needs for the period to
2031. To ensure the continuity of the plan, it has been resolved to undertake a
review to ensure that the plan continues to align with  industry trends and
community expectations.

The Review will be assessing existing infrastructure and its utilisation, and will  
provide a strategic asset management framework that will guide any
maintenance, planning, design and renewal of community recreation
infrastructure that is essential to deliver the Shire’s future community vision. 

The Shire of Northam believes recreation and community facilities are
essential to the ongoing development and wellbeing of our community, and
as such the development of a management strategy is vital in ensuring that
limited resources are allocated appropriately to meet the needs of the Shire
of Northam community. To develop the strategy and action plan, six key
stakeholder groups will be consulted, including end-users of our facilities. 

Consultation Surveys
To assist us with the project, we ask that all community members complete
the one of our consultation surveys via the QR code below, or via the links on
our social media channels and website. 

Project Timeline
February/March 2025 | Community Consultation
April 2025                      | Development of Action Plan
April-July 2025              | Finalisation of Review & Presentation of Plan 

Visit the Shire of Northam website for project updates & further information. 
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